
FREE DRIVE-THRU

FLU SHOT CLINICS

 

Wednesday,

December 9
Canada College

Parking Lot 1

12 – 3 PM

Wednesday, 

November 18
College of San Mateo

Hillsdale Parking Lot

12 – 3 PM 

All visitors must wear a facial covering and clothing that provides 
easy access to the shoulder area (where flu shot will be administered).  

 
Do not come to campus for a flu shot if you are sick or have tested positive for COVID-19 or been in

close contact with a suspected or confirmed COVID-19 case in the last 14 days.
 

Prior to receiving a flu shot you will need to pass a temperature check, COVID-19 symptom and history
screening, have no contraindications to the flu vaccine, provide information to be entered into 

CAIR (CA immunization registry) and give a verbal consent. 

College of San Mateo, 

Cañada College, 

and Skyline College 

Students, Faculty, and Staff
are eligible to receive 

FREE flu shots this season! 

 

Wednesday,

December 2
Skyline College

Parking Lot A 

2 – 5 PM 

 

WALK-UPS 

WELCOME!

*Drive-ups and walk-ups are welcome!  No pre-registration required.

FREE Flu Shot Services brought to you by SMCCCD Nurses and the San Mateo County Health Department.

Questions?
       (650) 574-6396                

       csmwellness@smccd.edu

Questions?
       (650) 738-4270              

       schors@smccd.edu

Questions?
       (650) 306-3309               

       canhealth@smccd.edu


